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OVPICE OF THE DEPUTY DIRECTOR January 28, 1971

Dear Jake,

I have read with interest two of the messages that
Dr. Low sent back while he was in Moscow holding the
recent space talks with the Soviets. We particularly
noted the Soviet inclusion of cooperation in earth
resources surveying and talk of test sites in both
countries. Because all of the items discussed at the
talks are of interest to us, and particularly the earth
resources survey topic, we would be interested in hearing
more about the meetings from one of the attendees. I
would appreciate • it, if you would arrange for a debriefing
of the SRO Staff at a time convenient to your people.

Sincerely, •

F. Robert Nike.

General Jacob E. Smart, USAF (Rot.)
Assistant Administrator for DOD

Interagency Affairs
National Aeronautics and Space
Administration
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